From: Michael Camille

To: ULM ULMSTUDENTS List Serv; ULM EMPLOYEES List Serv
Subject: CARES Act Relief Aid

Date: Friday, May 1, 2020 9:46:09 AM

Dear ULM Students,

| am pleased to announce that ULM will be distributing $2,888,882 in emergency aid to help
undergraduate, graduate, and professional students cover all or part of their costs related to the
disruption of campus operations due to coronavirus. The money is from the Higher Education
Emergency Relief Fund, which is part of the federal Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security
(CARES) Act.

Awards will range from $500 to $3,000. To be considered for CARES Act relief aid, the student must
have a COVID-related expense/cost and provide supporting evidence. Covered expenses include
food, housing, course materials, technology, health care, and child-care costs. Based on the
conditions established by the U.S. Department of Education the following groups of students are
ineligible to receive CARES Act relief aid: (a) dual enroliment students; (b) students enrolled in a
100% online degree program; and (c) students who are not U.S. citizens or eligible noncitizens.

ULM students can apply for CARES Act relief aid at this location: https://www.ulm.edu/coronavirus/

Students who have questions about CARES Act relief aid should contact scholarships@ulm.edu
Sincerely,

Michael Camille, Ph.D.
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